## N

## Daily Newsletter

Christopher Newport College

Vol. 1, No. 12

April 27, 1972

p

The Biology Society of Christopher Newport College and the Peninsula Nature and Science Center are sponsoring a talk by Roy Williams, Landscape Specialist, Boyd Nurseries, Thursday (April 27th) at 8 PM in Gosnold Hall 101.
Mr. Williams will talk on "Propagation of Ornamental Plants."

 $\mathbf{O}$ 

Christopher Newport College Drama Workshop will present Antigone by Jean Anouilh, according to Director Ronald S. Stewart, Assistant Professor of English.

r

The Drama Workshop performances will take place Friday (April 28th) at 8:30 P.M. and Saturday (April 29th) at 8:30 P.M. in Christopher Newport Hall 110. Tickets can be obtained at the door for each of the performances.

t,

The History Club of Christopher Newport College is sponsoring a talk by Burke Davis Monday (May 1st) at noon in CN Hall 110. Mr. Davis will give his views on the Civil War.

S

Reminder for faculty-library coordinators: Division book requests must be turned in to the librarian by May 26.

Reminder: The deadline for turning in faculty book requests to your faculty-library coordinator is May 22, 1972.

e

To the General Faculty:

W

For some unknown reason a considerable amount of faculty mail and notices seem to be disappearing from the faculty mail boxes behind the switchboard. Since the students are not allowed in the mail room it is felt that faculty must be picking up other faculty members mail in error and not realizing that this is the case. Please check your mail carefully when you pick it up from your box to see that it is all meant for you. Please, also make note of the fact that the name plates on the mail boxes are under the mail box of that person, NOT on top of their box. It might be best if you would give any mail you wish distributed to the switchboard operator for placement in the appropriate boxes.

If mail continues to disappear (some marked personal and confidential) we will have to resort to a closing of the mail room and have you ask for your mail separately from the switchboard operator. We cannot at this time afford to install post-office type combination boxes, nor should we have to do such. Thanks for your concern and cooperation.

Dean of the Faculty

Meetings, etc. on second page!

## Meetings:

The Committee Chairmen will meet with the Executive Committee on Friday (April 28th) from 12 noon to 1 PM in room W220.

There will be a meeting of the Architectural Subcommittee of the Faculty Library Committee on Tuesday, May 2, at 12:15 in the librarian's office.

The Ad-Hoc By-Laws Revision Committee will meet on Thursday, April 27, from 8:30 to 10:00 AM in the Conference Room of the Administration Building.

The Curriculum Sub-Committee on Finance will meet in G207 on Thursday, April 27, at 12 noon. Please plan to attend.